Kind of Meeting: Regular Meeting Time: 7:00 p.m.

Meeting Place: High School Board Room Date: February 21, 2017

PRESENT ABSENT

Position 1: Robert Reeves Position 2: Danny Blankenship Position 3: Julia Chapman Position 4: Candace Killian Position 5: Debbie Moody Position 6: Mike McCandlis

Position 7: Rhonda Moss

The Izard County Consolidated School Board met in regular session on February 21, 2017, in the Izard County High School Board Room.

Roll call showed Rhonda Moss absent.

Debbie Moody made a motion, seconded by Candace Killian to approve the minutes of the January 11, 2017, regular meeting. Motion passed, 6-0.

Mike McCandlis made a motion, seconded by Danny Blankenship, to approve the financial report. Motion passed, 6-0.

Superintendent Fred Walker announced that the district audit had recently been completed and he discussed the results with the board.

Debbie Moody made a motion, seconded by Mike McCandlis, to extend the contracts of High School Principal David Harmon, Middle School Principal Billy McBride, and Elementary Principal Eve Hatman through June 30, 2019. Motion passed, 6-0.

High School Principal David Harmon announced the following achievements by ICC school students: Jr. Boys Basketball – Izard County Tournament Runner-Ups, Conference Champs, and District Tournament Runner-Ups, Sr. Girls Basketball – Izard County Tournament Champs, Conference Runner-Ups, District Tournament Runner-Ups, Sr. Boys – Izard County Tournament Runner-Ups, Conference Champs, and District Champs, Sr. Boys Bowling – Conference Champs, State Runner-Ups, Drake Gallion was All Conference and All State and Cody Workman was All Conference , Shooting Sports Team - FFA District Runner-Ups, Fourth in State, Band – Benji Norton placed fifth overall, and Callie Cole, Hayden Ekenes, and Leea Tuck were alternates in the Arkansas Small School All Star Band competition, and Jr. Quiz Bowl Team – Regional Tournament Runner-Ups and Chase Orf was Regional MVP.

Middle School Principal Billy McBride announced that Academic Day would be March 4 at Lyon College and the fourth grade boys were Kiwanis Tournament Runner-ups.

Elementary Principal Eve Hatman commended the North Central Unit from the Arkansas Department of Corrections for working on the elementary and high school campuses over Christmas break.

Robert Reeves made a motion, seconded by Julia Chapman, to adjourn at 7:45 p.m. Motion passed, 6-0.

Rhonda Moss, President	Candace Killian, Secretary